



United Neighborhoods of Evansville 28th Annual Sparkplug Recognition Banquet

Dear Neighborhood Supporter:

We are excited to announce that the **28th Annual Sparkplug Recognition Banquet** is set for Thursday, October 23, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Riverfront Room at the Bally's Riverfront Event Center! Our theme this year is "What's Going On?".

Our annual celebration of Evansville and Vanderburgh County neighborhoods formally recognizes community "Sparkplugs," individuals who go above and beyond to serve their neighbors and neighborhoods with a banquet style awards program. During the event, we also award grants to the neighborhood associations to assist them in continuing their efforts to beautify their neighborhoods in both tangible and intangible ways. Over 200 neighborhood and community leaders attend each year. We hope you will be among them!

Involvement of community sponsors like you aids in enhancing the quality of life throughout our city and area neighborhoods. We invite you to support the Sparkplug celebration by becoming a sponsor for the event. On the following page there are sponsorship levels with unique benefits from which to choose. Your contribution supports our neighborhood associations in their activities and programs as well as the awarded grants.

United Neighborhoods of Evansville (UNOE) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit charitable organization of member neighborhood associations working together to preserve, enhance and promote Evansville and area neighborhoods. Since 2000, UNOE has worked with area nonprofit organizations as well as agencies and departments within Evansville and Vanderburgh County governments to engage residents on issues affecting their neighborhoods. UNOE provides a forum for neighborhood associations to gather and share information, knowledge and expertise, and promote the development of leadership skills for people serving their neighborhoods.

Your sponsorship is a meaningful opportunity to support United Neighborhoods of Evansville and the neighborhoods that are making a difference in our community!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Thomas President Chair, Sparkplug Banquet Committee